
STAFF SENATE GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

May 9th, 2022 Meeting Report 

 

No grievances have been received since the last full Senate meeting.  The leadership 

teams from Staff Grievance Committee and Policy & Economic Development Committee will 

meet on May 25, 2022 for a discussion of the grievance policy review before drafting final 

recommendations to HR. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jason Beare 

Chair, Staff Grievance Committee 


